
BIDS AND AWARDS COMMITTEE
2330 Roxas Boulevard, Pasay City

Tel. Nos.: 834-4823
Email: bac.secretariat@dfa.gov.ph

NOTICE OF NEW OFFICE LOCATION

Project : Procurement of Lease of Internet Protocol (IP) Phones with
Managed Cloud-Based Private Branch Exchange (PBX)
Solution

Reference : PB-GS-18-2024
ABC : PhP 19,106,000.00
Date : 28 November 2024

This Notice is issued to provide the prospective proponents/bidders the following
information on the above-named project:

In view of the transfer of the Department of Foreign Affairs to its Temporary Office,
the bids must be duly received by the BAC Secretariat through manual submission at
the following new office address, on or before 04 December 2024, Wednesday, 9:00
AM, at the Ground Floor, Receiving Area. Late bids shall not be accepted.

Department of Foreign Affairs
Double Dragon Tower
DD Meridian Park Avenue, EDSA Extension, Pasay City
Email Address: bac.secretariat@dfa.gov.ph

The in-person attendance during the Opening of Bids on 04 December 2024,
Wednesday, 10:00 AM, will also be held at the same new Office Address at the 2nd
Flr., Meeting Room no. 2G.

For the information and guidance of all concerned.

___________________________________
EDGAR B. BADAJOS
Assistant Secretary

and BAC Chairperson
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